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Comments: Dear Sirs/Madam:

 

I am a skiier and backpack on the San Juan National Forest.  I also do volunteer trail work on the National

Forests with a project scheduled for later this summer on the San Juan National Forest.  Wildlife is important to

me.  

Ski area development needs to avoid destruction of important wildlife habitat, including lynx and trout habitat.  I

believe the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service is working on an analysis of lynx activity in the Purgatory area.  Any

NEPA document needs to include that analysis.  Further, ski areas can use a tremendous amount of energy, and

produce considerable greenhouse gas which affects our climate.  Any NEPA document needs to assess the

impacts of greenhouse gases produced.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment,

 

 


